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As we write the final newsletter of this academic year, it is only 

right for us to reflect on the journey Warren Academy has 

been on over the last 12 months. The team across school have 

worked incredibly hard to ensure that we are giving the pupils 

‘limitless opportunities’ to enable their successful futures. We 

are extremely proud of the outcomes our children have 

achieved, which are amongst the most improved results within 

L.E.A.D Academy Trust. 

F2 GLD outcomes 67% 

Year 1 Phonics Outcomes 83% pass rate 

Year 2 SATs 67% combined 

Year 4 multiplication check 81% pass rate 

Y6 SATs 67% combined 

 

We are also extremely proud of how our community has 

grown together this year. We look forward to continuing this 

growth into the next academic year and thank all parents and 

carers who have continued to support and engage with us 

throughout the last year. Next week, we say goodbye to Year 6 

who have truly lived out our school values and given their final 

year at Warren their all! We are so proud of all they have 

achieved and know that every single one of them will continue 

to thrive at secondary school, and in their future lives.  
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Achievements this week! 

Well done to the following children who have been given a 

certificate in our celebration assembly today! 

F1:  Kalani & Rufael for setting a good example in transition. 

F2:  All of F2 for their progress, positive attitude and showing 

all our school values. 

Y1:  I’arla for being amazing at reading the time & Jeffrey for 

being a role model and showing an excellent attitude to 

learning. 

Y2:  Auggie for brilliant acting in our Carnival songs & Tyran 

for knowing some amazing facts about Trinidad. 

Y3:  Natas for always showing amazing learning behaviours & 

Flynn for being respectful and kind. 

Y4:  Eli for his outstanding attitude to learning & Divine for 

her positive and resilient attitude. 

Y5:  Elsie-Leigh for being a role model and having a good 

attitude & Maisie for always wanting to improve. 

Y6:  Anashe for such positivity towards learning her 

lines & Alicia for increased confidence in her activity. 
 

Attendance 

Our attendance target this year for each child to reach is 

96%. It is important your child is coming to school every day 

to reach this target. Our whole school attendance for this 

week is 89.8%. 

Mrs Neat, our family support worker, checks on pupil 

attendance daily. We ask that you communicate every day 

with school to share reasons why your child is absent from 

school.  

Here is this week’s attendance: 

F1: 89.5% 

F2: 92.2% 

Y1: 83.9% 

Y2: 90.8%  

Y3: 93.3% 

Y4:  87.2% 

Y5:  85.6% 

Y6:  94.3% 

Well done to Year 6 who have the highest attendance this 

week!  

 

We have also had an exciting visit from the Warren bus this 
week! You may have seen this bus in circulation around the 
City Centre and in the local area.  
 
Nottingham City Buses and Arriva arranged for Jaxon and 
Fatima to see the bus first hand, and they were very excited to 
see their faces on the back! Andrew, the bus driver, also took 
pupils in F2 around the block on the bus, and the children 
were able to ask him questions about being a bus driver.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We look forward to seeing you in school next week for the 
final week of the summer term. A reminder that we will be 
returning to school on Monday 4th September. There are a 
number of support services at the end of the newsletter if you 
are in need of help or support during the summer holidays. 
 
Wishing you all a very restful and happy summer break! 
 
Thank you, Mrs Salam and Mr Middleton 



                                

Warren Weekly Newsletter 

 
Key dates 

Summer term 2 

Date Event 

24.7.23 Y6 Production (afternoon showing at 
2pm) 

 

25.6.23 Y6 Production (evening showing at 
6.30pm) 

27.7.23 EYFS Beach Day (Parents invited from 
2pm)  

28.7.23 Last day of school 
Year 6 leavers assembly 9am 

Family picnic at school 
School closes at 1.30pm 

 
Summer holidays 

 

31.8.23 INSET day 

1.9.23 INSET day 

4.9.23 Children to return to school for the 
new academic year 

 

After school clubs 

After school clubs will begin again in the second week back in 

September. We will share the club offered with you in the first 

week back for you to be able to sign your child up. 

A huge thank you to the Warren Teaching Assistants, Nottingham 

Playhouse and The Pythian Club for the clubs we have been able to 

provide this academic year! 

 

What we’ve been up to this week! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tuck shop and pre-loved uniform  

The PTA will be running a tuck shop in the playground after school 

on Tuesday. 

There will also be an opportunity for parents and carers to take pre-

loved uniform at no cost. Tables will be set up in the playground for 

parents and carers to browse items in preparation for September. 
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When we grow up week 

Mrs Salam is planning a week themed around careers and 

aspirations for the Autumn Term. 

‘When we grow up’ week will be an opportunity for children to 

learn more about different types of jobs and careers they may want 

to do when they are older. 

If you are interested in helping or supporting, please speak to Mrs 

Salam. We are looking for people from the whole community to 

come in and talk about their jobs or work! 

 

Children in Y5 and Y6 in the 

Shine Drama Group went 

to Nottingham Playhouse 

to watch a production of 

Twelfth Night! Despite the 

rain, the children 

represented school 

brilliantly! 

Children in Y1 and Y2 celebrated their 

topic learning on Wednesday. Y1 

celebrated with ‘Warren Beach!’ and Y2 

had a carnival themed afternoon. It was 

fantastic to see so many parents and 

carers join us in school for these 

celebrations and for the children to 

showcase their learning with you! 

Whole School Picnic – 28.7.23 

 

We will be opening the playground gates at 12-12.10pm on 

Friday for parents and carers to join us for our end of year 

whole school picnic. Gates will remain closed until 1.15pm 

when we will begin our usual process for the end of the 

school day. Please bring picnic blankets too! Thank you. 

 

Early Years Beach Day 

The children in EYFS are having their Beach Day on Thursday 27th 

and would like to invite their parents to join them at 2pm. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Week 8 lunch menu 
 

Day Main 
 

 

Vegeterian Dessert 

 

Jacket Potato 

Monday  
Homemade Pizza 

 
 

 
Homemade Cheese & 

Tomato Pizza 

 
Jam Sponge 

Baked Beans, Cheese 
Fresh salad 

 

Tuesday  
Beef Bolognese 

 
 

 
Vegetarian Bolognese 

 
Mandarin Jelly 

Tuna Mayo & 
Sweetcorn 
Fresh Salad 

 

Wednesday  
Roast Gammon 

 
 

 
Quorn Roast 

 
Ice Lolly 

Spaghetti Hoops 
Fresh Salad 

 

Thursday  
Cod in Batter 

 
 

 
Quorn Sausage 

 
Vanilla Ice Cream 

 
Chese & Bacon 

Fresh Salad 

Friday  
Whole School Picnic 

 
 



 



 



 

 



 



 


